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Ramendra Singh

From: Bright Roadlines <brightroadlinesmumbai@gmail.com>
Sent: 17 June 2024 15:48
To: Ramendra Singh
Cc: Sandeep Bhat K-Corp; abdul.rehman@k-corp.in; swapnil.sutar@k-corp.in
Subject: Re: Bolero QTN from Palghar Mumbai TO Ahmedabad

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Rate, Rs.16000/- 

Sent from mobile  
 
On Mon, Jun 17, 2024, 11:07 Ramendra Singh <ramendra.singh@semolinakitchens.com> wrote: 

Dear Partners, 

  

Please share the Quotation for Bolero Peglar  Mumbai To Ahmedabad 

  

Thanks & Regards- 

Ramendra 

9999118677 

  


